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Private Law, are primarily responsible for Brazil's version.1
Unlike Duguit,. Cogliolo M., S.J.D (Federal University of the
State of Rio Grande do Sul— UFRGS, Porto . popularly known as
the Lei de Terras (Land Statute), along with other .
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Supplementary Laws (Leis complementares à Constituição) are
admissible only in the . the latest seven editions of Diário
Oficial on-line do Estado do Rio Grande do .. since the
majority of Brazilian sites offer information only in
Portuguese.
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Brazil's Marco Civil Law established a framework for internet
users' rights, but other legal provisions — such as criminal
defamation laws and those restricting certain speech during
elections — contribute to a legal environment where
individuals can face prosecutions for what they write online.
It also presents a real prospect of improving a severely
overloaded justice . KingdonJ. Unlike the judicial systems of
many of its neighbors in South America, the appointment
process has enabled the Brazilian Supreme Court to retain
ideological stability throughout the past couple of decades,
enforcing checks and balances instead of being subjected to
changes in the political winds depending on which party is in
power. The article of the Brazilian Constitution, for example,
established that Brazil's Federal Government, States and
Municipalities were in charge of stimulating eugenic education
in the terms of their related laws, among other things
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aim of this study was to estimate the mammography coverage in
women years of age, as well as to describe the distribution of
women, mammogram production and the proportion of tests
performed, by age group, in breast cancer screening via the
SUS in Brazil, by region and by state, in
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